Birchwood School of Hawken 4th Grader Presentation Video

Description: Birchwood School of Hawken Fourth Grade students have been learning about the importance of Ohio's native plants and pollinators in preparation for planting a pollinator garden at Birchwood this spring. Students felt compelled to support a proposed bill to designate April as Ohio Native Plant Month and wrote letters to their state representatives requesting their support of the legislation. Because of their dedication, Birchwood's fourth grade class was invited to Columbus to present testimony in favor of the bill at Ohio House of Representative and Senate committee hearings. This is a video of the students' testimony. Four students presented, but the statement incorporates ideas from the entire class.
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